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                            RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

 

The Special meeting and Open Budget Hearing of the Board of Trustees of Newbury Township 
was called to order at 5 p.m., July 10, 2024 at the Newbury Town Hall. Chairman Bill Skomrock 
and Trustees David Lair, Jr. and Greg Tropf were in attendance.    

Also in attendance: 

Lindsay Pollock  Fiscal Officer 
 

2025 Tax Budget 

• Available for inspection since June 27, 2024.  No inquiries were received. 
• Open for public comment or questions. 
• No one in attendance outside the Trustees and Fiscal Officer. 
• Open Budget Hearing closed at 5:02pm 

Open Public Meeting 

• Chairman Skomrock motioned to approve the 2025 Tax Budget as presented.  Mr. Lair 
seconded. 

• Voice vote: Three ayes. 
• County Auditor’s office has not yet scheduled Newbury Township 2025 Budget Hearing, 

but the Auditor’s office has alerted all townships that the hearings will take place 
sometime August 19th or 20th. 

 

Motion by Mr. Skomrock to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Tropf.  Meeting was adjourned at 5:18 
p.m. by unanimous vote. 

 

 

__________________________________  __________________________________      

William Skomrock, Jr. - Chairman  Greg Tropf - Vice Chairman 

 

__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

David Lair, Jr. - Trustee   Lindsay M. Pollock - Fiscal Officer 


